
SPORTING SUCCESS!
We have further golf  success to report. This time 
Sofia in Y5 had a very successful  tournament in St 
Andrews, Scotland. Sofia was the overall winner in 
her category. We are very proud of her fantastic 
efforts and look forward to hearing more of her 
sporting success. 

It is hard to believe its October already! As always it is a joy to walk around school and see how well children have 
settled into their new classes. It seems hard to believe that this time last year we were still dealing with 
Coronavirus and unable to do our usual programme of parent events.  

We were really pleased to welcome parents into school at the start of term to meet your child’s teachers and find 
out what they will be learning this term. If you were not able to attend, all information is available on our school 
website. www.brockshill.org.uk
We are also looking forward to returning to face to face parents’ evening next week and welcoming parents into 
school for another Open classrooms event after school on the 4th November. 

We are really pleased to host our scholastic book fair this term. It will be available after this evening’s reading 
event, and after school on Monday and Tuesday next week. 

We have elected our school parliament, Well being ambassadors, Play leaders, UNICEF Rights Respecting 
ambassadors, STEM ambassadors and Music ambassadors. Congratulations to all those elected! 
At the start of this month I would like to remind all
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Rights respecting focus for the month

UNICEF Rights Respecting Schools

During UNICEF assemblies and throughout the 

curriculum, our focus will be on the following rights 

during October:

Article 2: Rights apply to every child without 

discrimination.

Article 30 Minority culture, language and religion

This will complement our work on Black History Month 

www.brockshill.org.uk @BrocksHill

Please note that our 
school car park is only 
for the of our staff.
Please do not use our 

car park to drop off or 
collect children who 

attend any of our clubs 
or Hunny Pot.

This is for the safety of 
the school and the 

children.

Thank you 
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